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To All Faculty, Staff, and Students 

October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month and I invite you to
join me and thousands of local residents on Sunday, October 4
(Registration at 8:30 am; Start at 9:30 am) at the 16th Annual Walk
for Beauty, Walk for Life.  This Walk raises crucial funds for breast
and prostate cancer research right here at Stony Brook University
Medical Center, and also provides wigs and prostheses for women who
are uninsured/underinsured.  Please click on the link below for a
registration brochure.  Thank you for your support and I'll see you
on Sunday! 

http://www.stonybrookmedicalcenter.org/walkforbeauty 

Steven L. Strongwater, MD 
Chief Executive Officer 
Stony Brook University Hospital


